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May 12, 2023 

Ross Memorial Hospital continues to implement a mandatory masking directive to 

help ensure the safety of our patients, staff, visitors and volunteers. We thank you 

for your understanding and cooperation.  

 

If you have a medical condition that prevents you from wearing a mask, our team 

is happy to arrange an alternative for you.  

 

Refusal to adhere to our mandatory masking directive may result in removal from 

the hospital.  

 

Thank you again for helping RMH maintain the safest environment possible for 

everyone who comes into our hospital. 
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